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I am in opposition to SB210.  

 

Having lived in many of the western states I have had the privilege of voting both in 

person and by mail. Voting by mail is far superior since often I don't know what I will 

encounter on a ballot until I look at it. This means that it's difficult to be informed in 

advance which makes in-person voting little more than selecting for an R or a D.  

 

Mail in ballots allow me to agonize over my choices, and research them carefully 

before making my selection. It also allows me to discuss with my peers and people I 

respect about their choices and collaborate research -- this is especially helpful for 

selecting judges.  

 

Requiring in-person voting is merely a form of voter suppression. We have a 

democracy if we can keep it. Oppose this bill.  


